
 

 
January 10, 2022 
 
 
Makda Fessahaye 
Employee Relations Director  
Department of Employee Relations  
City Hall Room 706 
 
Subject:  Extended Temporary Appointment to Auxiliary Water Field Supervisor - Rzepkowski 
 
Dear Ms. Fessahaye: 
 
The Milwaukee Water Works (MWW) requests an extension of temporary appointment to the position of Water Field 
Supervisor-Auxiliary for Mr. Jason Rzepkowski. Mr. Rzepkowski was temporarily appointed to the position on November 
1, 2021. The 90-day appointment will expire on January 29. MWW requests a 3-month extension of the temporary 
appointment, which will result in an end date April 30, 2022.  
 
Mr. Rzepkowski’s is a Water Chief Repair Worker in the Distribution Section. He was selected for the Auxiliary Field 
Supervisor position through an internal interview process. The Distribution Section utilizes the Auxiliary Field Supervisor 
position to maintain operations throughout the cold weather season. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions, please contact me at x-2802 or 
Patrick.Pauly@milwaukee.gov or Amy E. Hefter, Water Works Personnel Officer, at 286-2805 or ahefte@milwaukee.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Patrick W. Pauly, P.E. 
Water Works Administration Manager 
 
PWP:aeh       



10.31.21-1.28.22
Karen Biernat 1.18.22.

1.30.2022


















